
                                     

 

 

 

1CG Newsletter 

All the children have made an amazing start to Year 1. We have a very busy and exciting 
year ahead of us. 

 
STAFF 

 
      
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
READING 
 
Reading is such an important part of your child’s homework. It has been found 
that children who read regularly at home are making the most progress.  On a 
Monday, the children will choose a reading for pleasure book, which is to be 
shared with at home.  Children will also bring home a RWI book, which links to 
what the children are learning in their reading lessons.  Please make a comment in your 
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child’s reading diary about what they have shared and read to you. Books must be 
returned before the children can take a new book home. 
 
PE 
 
PE will be on a Monday (indoor PE) and Thursday (Outdoor PE). Please can 
children come to school dressed in their FULL PE kit consisting of blue or black 
shorts (not denim shorts) or blue or black jogging bottoms, a plain white t-shirt 
and plimsolls or trainers.  No named or logo item please if possible. Children will 
need to wear their school jumper over the top.  Children are not allowed to wear any 
jewellery for PE and long hair must be tied back.  
 
WATER BOTTLES 
 
Children are encouraged to have a drink throughout the day. Please ensure your child 
brings a water bottle every day.  
 
 
SOUNDS 
 
Children have been set individual speed sounds to be practiced at home.  These can be found 
in the plastic wallet the children have brought home.  Please go through these sounds at 
home with your child.  The plastic wallet needs to be brought to school every day. 
 
SNACK MONEY 
 
Please can the children bring into school 50p in an envelope each week to help contribute to 
the cost of baking and biscuits. 
 
 
MARVELLOUS ME 
 
Keep checking the Marvellous Me! App for news and pictures of what we have been doing in 
class. It’s a great tool for us to share with you. We really like high Fives!  
 
 
WEBSITE 
 
Please keep checking our class page on the school website for more information on what we 
are doing in school.  Go to www.jacksdaleprimary.co.uk to find our class page. 
 
 

We hope your child has an enjoyable and successful year in Class 1CG. Please 
feel free to come and see us at any time with any queries or problems. 

Thank you from the Year 1 team                                                                          

http://www.jacksdaleprimary.co.uk/

